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Bucharest, 19 July, 2017 

New commitment for the UN Global Compact Initiative 

Dear Mr. Secretary-General, 

We are pleased to renew our commitment made two years ago for the UN Global Compact 
initiative, understanding the importance of the ten principles and of the SDGs nowadays. 

During these years, the promovation of our partnership helps us to realize how useful are the 
connecting values (i.e. the SDGs) for our country and for our region. 

Therefore, we support further the UN Global Compact initiative for sustainable trade and 
transport in our national and international business, under the same conditions as in 2015. 

Sincerely yours, 


